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To whorm it may concern:

It is with great pleasure and privilege that 1 have the opportunity to write a
recommendatton on behalf of Mr. Chris Woodside, an exceptional teacher, coach, and
colleague. I have had the opportunity to work closely with Mr. Woodside as his athletic
director and fellow coach. 1 have seen him perform all of his duties in these capacities
in the utmost professional manner.

Mr. Woodside has been the JV Soccer coach in our district for the last three years. Mr.
Woodside has shown a great love of teaching our student-athletes the importance of
learning life through sport. He has taught them the value of hard work and teamwork.
He has taught the value of accepting winning with grace and losing with dignity all
while teaching the students the importance of both situations. As for the administrative
duties as a coach, Mr. Woodside is one of the best. He is organized and on time with all
paperwork that is required as a coach.

Mr. Woodside has also been a girls” basketball coach at a high school in a conference
that T am affiliated with as an athletic director. In my observations 1 would feel
confident saying that Mr. Woodside’s teams are always prepared for their games,
demonstrate good sportsmanship and support each other at teammates. He has had
coaching success and I feel his best coaching days may still be ahead of him.

I have no reservations recommending Mr. Chris Woodside for a coaching position with
your institution or school district. 1 would be happy to speak with you if you require
more information.

Sincerely,

et Sy

Rick Sinclair, CAA
Athletic Administrator
Hermon School Department



